
MARCH 22, 2023 12:30 PM–3:30 PM EDT

For more information, contact digital@faa.gov.

On March 22, the FAA will host a virtual workshop event, From the Flight Deck LIVE: A GA Pilot 
Workshop, Spring 2023.

WHO SHOULD PLAN TO ATTEND? 
The FAA invites General Aviation pilots to join this Spring workshop so everyone feels prepared to 
take to the skies after spending time away from the flight deck. The event will cover surface safety and 
operational concerns associated with General Aviation. Two WINGS credits will be offered. 

WHAT WILL I LEARN? 
During this event, FAA Acting Administrator Billy Nolen, Jamal Wilson, GA industry reps, pilots, air traffic 
controllers, labor, meteorologists and others will discuss safety and operational concerns associated 
with General Aviation. The workshop panels will remind pilots about runway procedures, provide 
information to preempt airfield errors, and ultimately focus on lowering the potential for accidents. 
Topics presented and discussed will include:  

•	 Wrong Surface Risk and Mitigation 
•	 Human Factors 
•	 Markings, Signage and Lighting
•	 Nighttime Operations  
•	 Preparing for Weather Challenges
•	 And more

HOW TO PARTICIPATE:
Please only use the Zoom link if you are interested in receiving WINGS credit. All other participants 
should use the YouTube livestream link to attend.

WINGS CREDIT
Zoom: https://faavideo.zoomgov.com/j/1619662020 

Password: 236113

NON-WINGS CREDIT
YouTube: https://youtube.com/live/tX1LJhLHFas
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